
 

The Glass Boundaries Project participated in the 2021 

European Researchers Night 

 

The European Researchers Night, 

that took place in the 24 of 

September, is a Europe wide event, 

with the goal of strengthening ties 

between the researchers and the 

general public. The University of 

Coimbra was one of the Portuguese 

institutions that participated in the 

event. The participation of the 

University of Coimbra was 

coordinated by the institute of 

interdisciplinary research (iiiUC). 

 

 

 

 The project Glass Boundaries - 

Gendering the labor market - costs 

of occupational and educational 

segregation was represented in one 

of the 52 stops – the 

GENDER@UC/SUPERA stop - 

spread throughout the city’s 

uptown and downtown. Directly 

involved in this action was the 

coordinator of the project, Lina 

Coelho, and the researcher Celso 

Fuinhas. 

 


